
  
   

 

7 May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

The Year 13 students will finish school on Friday 10 May at 3.50pm and they are then on 
Study Leave. Some staff are running drop in revision sessions and students may find 
these extremely helpful to attend, but, these are optional. It is their responsibility to check 
their Exam Timetables carefully and individual timetables are to be found on Insight. It 
would be useful if you could look too – it is worth a careful check to see whether exams 
are “am” or “pm” exams. Students have also been briefed by our Examinations Officer 
about the rules set by the Exam Boards and she has emailed them all the guidelines too - 
they do need to attend exams in full school uniform. 

As a final reminder of a few key dates: 

 The Exam Board “contingency day” will take place on Wednesday 26 June – in an 

emergency A Levels may be moved to this day so this needs to be kept free just in 

case 

 The Leavers’ Lunch and Leavers’ Ball will both take place on Friday 28 June. 

Students should arrive at 11am in the Chapel and they will need to return any 

textbooks on that date too. Tickets for the Leavers’ Ball can be purchased now. 

 Results will be issued at school on Thursday 15 August and it is vital that all 

students are around on that day.  

I have thoroughly enjoyed being Head of Year to your son/daughter and I have been 
impressed with the way the group have tackled challenges and thrown themselves whole 
heartedly into a huge range of activities – academic, sporting, musical, pastoral to name a 
few. I do wish them well in all their exams and I look forward to hearing how their exams 
went at the end of June. 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me 
(cew@bws.wilts.sch.uk).  

With best wishes  

 

Mrs Wilson 
Head of Sixth Form (Year 13) 
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